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Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

Wishing you all the blessings of this Easter Season.  
Welcome to Term 2 2019.  It was fantastic to see all the students smiling faces as they returned 
for another great term of learning. Hopefully everyone enjoyed the holidays. 
During Term Two there are many opportunities for parents and carers to come and participate in 
school events. At HTG we value the partnership we have with parents and carers.  
 

NAPLAN 2019 
NAPLAN 2019 will be held in Week 3 (14/5/19 to 17/5/19.  
There are significant changes to the Testing this year. Everything will be done online except for 
Year 3 Writing (This will still be a pen and paper assessment).  
For further information please refer to the notes that have been sent out by the classroom 
teachers. 
 

ANZAC Ceremony 
Today we came together as a school to commemorate ANZAC Day which was on during the 
holidays. It is such an important day for Australia, as it reminds us of the sacrifices made in the 
past that set up our present and future. It also reminds us about important values, such as 
respect, tolerance, dignity,  that we should all strive to achieve. 
 

Cross Country 
The Diocesan cross country will be held next Tuesday at Eastern Creek. We wish all the 
competitors luck as they compete in such a demanding race.  
 

Earn and learn 
Woolworths Earn and Learn initiative has started this week. If you are shopping at 
Woolworths please send in the stickers to school. 
 

Jason Fisher 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
Mother’s Day Stall 

Holy Trinity will be holding a Mother’s Day stall on ​Wednesday​, ​8th May​. 
 

Children will have the opportunity to purchase a variety of gifts for their mums or               
special mother figure in their lives which range in price from $2 to $5.  
 

Raffle prizes will drawn after lunch on Friday 10th May. 

 



Religious Education News 
 

ANZAC Day: ​Today we commemorated ANZAC Day with a beautiful ceremony to recognise the efforts               
of those who have served or are currently serving to protect the freedoms we have in our wonderful                  
country. We thank Alice O’Connor from the Granville RSL Sub Branch for talking about her own                
experiences with the children. We pray for all of those servicemen and women who have fallen and                 
continue to work towards bringing peace and harmony into our world. 
 

Mother’s Day Mass: ​It has come to the time of year again where we celebrate the                
wonderful mothers in our lives and how important they are to us all. We will be celebrating                 
mass with some students from Delany next Friday, 10th May at 1:50pm​.  
 

We would love all mums and families to attend. If you are joining us we’d like to invite you                   
to sit with your child during mass to share this special occasion with them. 
 

The Easter Season: ​We hope your families were able to enjoy Easter together and              
come closer to God through prayer and action. The Easter season continues for seven weeks after Easter                 
through the Ascension of Our Lord to Pentecost Sunday. Our challenge during this time is to find the joy                   
of the Resurrection in our daily actions and act with compassion when reaching out to the poor, the weak                   
and the marginalised members of our community. 
 

The Catholic Faith: ​Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic faith or perhaps becoming a                 
Catholic? If so we are always here to help. Please contact Mr Galea or Mr Mahony for more information. 
 

Mark Galea 
Religious Education Coordinator 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS 2020    

 

If your child turns 5 by 31​st​ July​ ​2020, they should enrol for school for next year.  
 

Please collect an enrolment package from the school office and return the completed             
forms with all the required documentation now. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 


